
2025 Sec 1 CCA Allocation Results 

To custodians of: 

SECONDARY 1 

Posted on 3 Feb 2025. 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Your child / ward has been informed of their allocated CCA today. Their CCA teacher will be 
reaching out to you soon via PG with details of the first day of CCA this Thursday, 6 February 2025. 

We wish your child / ward a meaningful and enjoyable CCA journey. Please feel free to contact me 
for any enquiries. 

Best regards, 

Mr Ng Zhi Xian 

HOD PE & CCA 

  


